
Dear Oregon Legislators, 
 
Please support HB2797 and vote for its passage.  Our lives, the lives of our kids, our friends and 
neighbors depends on having substantive penalties in place against dangerous street drugs.   It is time to 
end the destruction of these drugs and this legislation is a strong step in that direction. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Brian & Joanne DeVore 
Portland, OR  97229 
 


